
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

June 06, 2013 
 
Dear Lisa, 

We are still very excited to have had you at our annual Be A Super SHEro and 
Advocate for Animals event this past Saturday, June 1, 2013. After learning about 
animal safety, dog behaviors and having search dogs with us, our girls wanted to do 
something to give back to the community.  We had girls in kindergarten through 
fifth grade.  This hands-on activity was made challenging in the right ways to fit the 
needs of the girls. 

Our community service project making dog toys through Knots of Fun engaged all of 
our participants and staff.  Parents assisted their daughters and they, too, had a 
wonderful time getting involved in the creation of a soft and durable dog toy.  Knots 
of Fun was fun, creative, engaging and taught the girls how they, too, can make a 
difference in an animal’s life.  

The Be A Super SHEro and Advocate for Animals event provides resources and 
activities to help our participants inspire great support for animals in our 
community.  This annual Girl Scouts program is made possible with the support of 
our community members like you.  

Thank you very much! ¡Mil Gracias! Yours in Girl Scouting, 
 
Ayari M Aguayo 


